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Purpose of the Report 
 
1. To introduce a briefing on the current position regarding the Nottingham Treatment Centre.   
 

Information  
 
2. The Treatment Centre contract was awarded to Nottingham University Hospitals (NUH) late 

last year, and was subject to several legal challenges from the previous contract holder, Circle. 
NUH will take over operational responsibility for the Treatment Centre from 29th July.  

 
3. While the detail of the legal challenge is not a matter for Health Scrutiny, Members will wish 

to receive reassurance about the handover – particularly around issues of safety and patient 
experience. 

 
4. Lucy Dadge, Executive Director of Commissioning, Nottinghamshire CCGs and Dr Keith 

Girling, Medical Director, NUH will attend to brief the Health Scrutiny Committee and answer 
questions as necessary.  

 
5. A written briefing from the commissioners and NUH is attached as an appendix to this report. 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That the Health Scrutiny Committee: 
 
1) Consider and comment on the information provided. 

 
2) Schedule further consideration, as necessary. 

 
 
Councillor Keith Girling 
Chairman of Health Scrutiny Committee 
 
For any enquiries about this report please contact: Martin Gately – 0115 977 2826 
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Electoral Division(s) and Member(s) Affected 
 
All 
 


